
 
 
 
  
 
 

October 21, 2020 
 
 
Today, we note with great sadness, the passing of one of our beloved 
Independent Living Apartment Residents from our Greensburg campus, due to 
complications of Covid-19.  Our prayers are with the family and the residents and 
employees who considered this resident to be their friend.  Because of privacy 
obligations, we cannot share additional information. 
 
Redstone rigorously follows best practices for isolation, testing, sanitization, and 
screening. We continue to fight with every resource we have to provide the best 
and safest care possible for our residents, and to protect our employees.  We 
have been in constant communication with our residents and their family 
members with updated information. 
 
May we continue to hold each other in prayer as we face this continued 
challenging time. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
John R. Dickson, IV 
President and CEO 
 


